
NOTICE OF MODIFICATION TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

 

TITLE 23.  WATERS 

DIVISION 3.  STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD AND REGIONAL 

WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARDS 

CHAPTER 27.  REGULATIONS FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL 

QUALITY ACT OF 1970 

 

STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD 

1001 I STREET, 22ND FLOOR 

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814 

 

August 24, 2010 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 

11346.8(c), and section 44 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations, the State Water 

Resources Control Board (State Water Board) is providing notice of modifications made to the 

proposed regulations text for sections 3720-3781, as well as Appendices A and C.  The changes are 

both internally derived and in response to comments received from the draft amendments circulated 

during the January 1, 2010-February 14, 2010 written comment period.  

 

The proposed modifications appear in green single underline and green single strikeout in the 

“Proposed Modifications Only” document available at http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/laws_regulations.  

To view both the proposed modifications and the previously circulated draft amendments in one 

document, view the “Proposed Modifications (Comparison)” document.  If you have any comments 

regarding the proposed modifications, the State Water Board will accept written comments between 

August 24, 2010 and September 8, 2010.  All written comments must be submitted to the State 

Water Board no later than 12:00 pm on Wednesday, September 8.  Comments letters may be 

submitted by U.S. Mail and addressed to: 

 

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 

State Water Resources Control Board 

1001 I Street, 24th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

Comment letters may also be submitted to the Clerk to the Board via email at 

commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov (if less than 15 megabytes in total size) or by fax at  

(916) 341-5620. Please indicate in the subject line: “Comment Letter – Proposed CEQA 

Regulations.”  Hand and special deliveries should also be addressed to Clerk to the Board at the 

address above.  Couriers delivering comments must check in with the lobby security and have them 

contact Jeanine Townsend at (916) 341-5600.   

 

The State Water Board’s staff will review all timely submitted written comments that are only 

limited to the proposed modifications indicated in green.  Responses to these comments, together 

with responses to the first round of comments, will be made part of the Final Statement of Reasons 

in the rulemaking file.  


